
Our Woodland Area for Outdoor Learning 

Could you help us on Saturday 9th June? 
 

Our woodland area at the far side of the playing field is looking overgrown but has the potential 

to be a lovely space for outdoor learning.  The Pre School use the area too and are going to help 

us with this project. 

 

Warwickshire County Council will soon be doing some vital tree surgery work but there’s still lots 

to do.  The first thing is to clear overgrown parts of the area and make it safe and more useable 

for the children.  

 

Mr Johnson and Mrs Marcroft would like to invite you to help on the morning of Saturday 9th 

June. 
 

Please come with your gardening tools if you have them, for cutting back and clearing.  We would 

also like some help with fencing work and dismantling some wooden structures.  

 

If you’d like to help us,  please contact the school on 01789 740236  

Email: admin3024@welearn365.com 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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